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Class Notes Sep 2017 Issue 

I put a call out for notes and got a few notes, not many but a few. 

 Another one of our own has been selected for the Academy 

Athletic Hall of Fame.  Bill Zack is to be inducted this October 

during Homecoming festivities.  He is being recognized for his 

rowing accomplishments not only at the Academy but also for his 

extensive involvement with the National teams.  Congratulations. 

 John Cordes and his wife Diane opened their home in 

Sunnyvale CA  for the Silicon Valley Tour De Coop  in September 

to encourage folks to have backyard chickens.  I have backyard 

chickens but they are in my neighbor’s backyard!  I’m just glad they 

don’t allow roosters!  

 Nick Dujmovic checked in with news that he’s in the second year of his third 

career as a professor, teaching intelligence and politics at the Catholic University 

of America in D.C.  His program had a very successful first year, bringing in lots 

of speakers (including Michael Hayden) and establishing a minor in Intelligence 

Studies.  He said he now feels old because during one event he brought in the 

Chief of Coast Guard Intelligence, Rear Admiral Rob Hayes ('87) to speak.  Rob 

had been one of his students at CGA when he taught there in the late 80s.  

 Mike Neussl checked in 

with a visit with Mike 

Inman at the Sector 

North Bend Change of 

Command in July.  

Martha and he are 

enjoying the fully retired 

life after his second stint 

with the Alaska Marine 

Highway ended in May.  Mike Inman continues to stay in the 

Seattle area and is involved with the Coast Guard Foundation.  

He asked me to help with the Foundation dinner but I was 

going to be on a five day backpacking trip in the North Cascades and wasn’t able to help out.  

 George Heintz had a close encounter of a different kind.  He was 

at the Coast Guard Heritage Museum on Cape Cos and came across 

the attached photo recognizing the “Women of the Class of 80”.   

That’s about all I have for now.  If you haven’t found the Class of 

80 Facebook page check it out, there are a lot of tidbits that get 

posted there that I don’t repeat here as they are already “seen”.  

Until next time. 

http://tourdecoop.org/

